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           RESPONSE TO LAKE WYANGAN FISH KILL EVENT 

 

Murray Cod Australia Ltd (“MCA” or “the Company”) is aware of media reports today of a 

large fish death event at Lake Wyangan, near Griffith, New South Wales. Reports from NSW 

DPI Fisheries state that the event has affected Bony Herring, Golden Perch and Murray cod, 

and is likely related to water quality issues in the lake.   

 

The Board of MCA would like to assure investors, that the Lake Wyangan fish kill event, is 

no way linked to MCA operations. The event happened in a wild fish lake, with low water 

levels and reported poor water quality.  

 

MCA fish across all Riverina sites are thriving. 

 

MCA remains committed to participating in state government restocking programs. To-date, 

across our two hatcheries, more than 20 million Murray cod fingerlings have been released 

into the river system. 

 

ENDS 

 

This announcement was approved for release by Ross Anderson, Chairman 
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